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N G***'" NMP2L 1607

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

RE: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

NPF-69

Gentlemen::

!

| Niagara Mohawk's letter dated October 25,1995 (NMP2L 1589), submitted proposed
'

changes to the Technical Specifications set forth in Appendix A to the above-mentioned
license. The proposed changes involve position title changes and the reassignment of
responsibilities at the upper management level. This letter supplements our October 25,

j 1995, submittal. Enclosed is a revised page 6-7, which was not included in our original
i submittal.
I

Niagara Mohawk has discovered that a minor change to Technical Specification Section

! 6.2.3.4 (page 6-7) should have been proposed in conjunction with proposed changes to
j Sections 6.2.3.1 and 6.2.3.3 (page 6-3). Technical Specification Section 6.2.3 describes the

| function, composition, and responsibilities of the Independent Safety Engineering Group
! (ISEG). Revisions to Sections 6.2.3.1 and 6.2.3.3 were included in the proposed license

amendment recognizing that the ISEG would report to the Vice President - Nuclear Safety,

|- Assessment and Support rather than the Vice President - Nuclear Engineering. This
reassignment of responsibility also affects Section 6.2.3.4. Section 6.2.3.4 should bei

! changed to reflect that records of activities performed by the ISEG be forwarded each

j calendar month to the Vice President - Nuclear Safety Assessment and Support.

Niagara Mohawk requests that the enclosed proposed change to Technical Specification'

i Section 6.2.3.4 be included as part of our Application for Amendment dated October 25,
1995. The proposed change to Technical Specification 6.2.3.4 is consistent with related

,

i changes previously proposed and evaluated for Sections 6.2.3.1 and 6.2.3.3 and does not

| change the no signi5 cant hazards consideration determination. We apologize for any
!. inconvenience this oversight may have car. sed.
i.

} Very truly yours,

p406W'

IRichard B. Abbott ~

'

120066 vice President - Nuclear Generation
.
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RBA/JJUkap
Attachments

xc: Regional Administrator, Region I
Mr. B. S. Norris, Senior Resident Inspector
Mr. L. B. Marsh, Director, Project Directorate I-1, NRR
Mr. G. E. Edison, Senior Project Manager, NRR
Mr. John P. Spath
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2 Empire Plaza Suite 1901
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